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Olivia Glantz

From: Danny Chase <dannygradychase@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 6:32 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: SUBADJI9-02

Good evening, 

 

Regarding the proposed development on Salem Heights Rd S, I live in this neighborhood. Please, please, please 

NO MORE NEW HOMES!!!  Our city is already impacted. We hear from the school district that the schools 

are over crowded. We here from the city that we have a deficit in funds. Our police and fire departments are 

struggling to keep up with the calls for service. The bridge traffic is a nightmare. The transient problem is 

worsening. The crime rate is increasing, and the ability to incarcerate criminals is decreasing. Adding more new 

homes only adds to the problem.  

 

Let’s focus on solving problems, not creating more. Perhaps we can create incentives for developers to buy out 

some of our slum apartments and turn them into decent places to live. Please, NO MORE NEW HOUSES! 

 

Thank You, 

Danny Chase 

Candalaria Neighborhood 

--  

Danny Chase 


